
 

 

 

 

 

 

The Parish of All Saints and St. Joseph 
 

Father Jeff Wilson, Pastor Deacon Joe Gomes  

e-mail: parish@allsaintsandsaintjoseph. org      
website:  www.allsaintsandsaintjoseph.org 

 
 

~SUMMER SCHEDULE FOR WEEKEND MASSES~ 
 

 Saturday    5:30pm Vigil All Saints 
 Sunday   8:00am  St. Joseph's 
 Sunday   9:30am  All Saints 
 Sunday  11:30am              Pinecrest Amphitheater 
 
 

~WEEK DAY MASSES~  
 

 Monday – Thursday 8:30am    All Saints 
 Friday   8:30am    St Joseph's 
 

 First Friday  8:30am     St. Joseph’s 
 First Saturday  8:30am    All Saints 
 

RECONCILIATION 
 

Saturday:  4:45 - 5:15pm at All Saints 
Sunday:  7:45am at St Joseph 

1st Saturdays following 8:30am Mass at All Saints 
 

Office Hours:  Monday -- Friday ~ 9:30am to 4:00pm  
Phone 586-3161, Fax—586-3161 

 
EUCHARISTIC ADORATION  - EXPOSITION OF THE 

BLESSED SACRAMENT AND BENEDICTION 

Every Friday at 5:00pm All Saints Church  

 

To arrange a visit for shut-in members of our  
community, please contact the Parish office. 

 

Marriages & Baptisms by appointment 
                 6 months notice for marriage. 

 

Contact the Diocesan Respect Life Office at  

1-800-396-8777 and Foothill Pregnancy Center at  

536-9262 for support before and after childbirth.  
 

Project Rachel –1-800-396-8777 offers grief counseling and 

retreats for the loss of unborn children  
 

For transportation assistance: Call Dial-a-Ride (209) 532-0404 
24-hour advance notice required. FREE for VETS and ages 60 &above. 

 Also, Rent-a-Ride (650)-787-7022, contact: Jill or Donna. 

All Saints 
18674 Cherokee Dr., 
P O Box 642—Parish Office 
Twain Harte, CA 95383           
Phone (209) 586-3161 

St. Joseph 
18473 Gardner Ave 

Tuolumne, CA  
Phone (209) 586-3161 

       Please Note: Requests for insertion of bulletin information must be submitted in writing to the parish office by noon on Wednesday prior to distribution. 

The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ~ Corpus Christi June 23, 2019 You are a priest for ever, in the line of Melchizedek.                                                                   Psalm 110: 1, 2, 3 4 

THE HOLY FATHER’S INTENTIONS  
FOR JUNE 2019 

 

That priests, through the modesty and humility of their lives, 
commit themselves actively to a solidarity with those who are 
most poor. 

 

              Pray for the repose of the souls of the following: 
 

Recently Deceased: The Most Reverend Bishop Stephen E. Blair, Bish-
op Emeritus, Stanley Coppel, Patricia Dunlap, Diana Ladanyi  
 
 

Pray for in Memoriam:  Fr. George Lacey,  Msgr. Thomas Hayes, Fr. 

Daily Mass Intentions 
Week of  

June 23rd - June 29th 
 

SUNDAY:  
Denise Eagle 
MONDAY: 

Norma McCullough† 
TUESDAY: 

WEDNESDAY:  
THURSDAY: 

FRIDAY:  
SATURDAY: 

Friar James 

2nd Collection for next week is for the Holy Father -Peter’s Pence.  

 

Please pray for the Sick in our Parish,  
and their family members. 

 

     Mitch Woods            Dan Franco               Katrina Dunlap Garcia 
     Dorothy Handel       Joe Freitas                 Linda Kelley  
     Levi Graham              Lee Combs                 Stacey MacNitt Stevens  
     Landon Walker         Paula Kjaer                Bob & Barbara Volpi  
     Andy Grazioli            Sally Scott 

To add or remove a name from the list, please contact Diane Prill at 586-5461 and leave 
a message with your contact number and name of person to be put on the prayer list. 

PARISH GROUPS AND ACTIVITIES 
 

Pastoral Care Givers Prayer Meeting—Monday at 9:00am in the All 

Saints' Parish Hall 

Parish Pantry—1st, 2nd, 4th, & 5th Tuesdays, 10am to 11:45am.  

ATCAA Food Bank—3rd Tuesday 10:00—Noon. Both are  

located in Cottage #3 at All Saints’ Church. 

All Saints' Ladies Guild - Meets every other month on the 3rd  

Tuesday at 9:30am in the Parish Hall.  

Pastoral Council - every 3rd Wednesday 6pm monthly 

Choir Practice—Tuesdays at 5:00pm at All Saints. 

Order of Franciscan Seculars / Blessed Giles of Assisi 

First Saturdays at 10:30am at All Saints' Church. 

St. Joseph's Guild general monthly meeting—First  

Sunday after Mass at St. Joseph's Church. 

St. Joseph’s Coffee Sundays—Third Sunday of the month. 

Turning Point Fellowship of AA meets Tues., 7:00pm in Cottage #4. 
Keep it Simple Group of NA meets Wed., 6:30pm in Cottage #4. 

 

CHILDREN’S CATECHISM 
SACRAMENTAL PREPARATION  

Religious Education Classes are out for the summer and will re-

sume after Labor Day.  Please contact DRE, Noli Farwell at 831-588-
9223 or see our website: www.allsaintsandsaintjoseph.org. 

RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION FOR ADULTS  
Curious? If you are Catholic and have never received your First Communion or Confir-
mation, we can help you prepare for the reception of those sacraments; or  interested in 
learning more about the Catholic faith, we can answer your questions and  can guide you 
on your journey. The RCIA team is ready to serve you. 
Call Mary Leamy at 209-352-3907 or Preston Patterson at 209-965-4260. 
 

YEAR ROUND SUNDAY SCRIPTURE PREPARATION  
Meets Mondays 11am St. Joseph & Tuesdays 4pm All Saints. For 
more information, please contact John Dunlap at 928-3477. 
 

STUDY GROUP contact: Dan Garcia 209-840-2644  

 

NEWMAN BOOK CIRCLE meets monthly. Contact Preston or  
Suzanne Patterson at  965-4260 for meeting times. 

 

PARISH  
OFFERTORY  

Weekend of June 16th    

 

2019 

Offertory 

 

Parish  

Assessment  

 

2018 

Offertory 

  

All Saints 
 

$2,586  
 

$857  
 

$2,257 

St. Joseph $532  $212 $596 

 

PRAYER TO  
ST. MICHAEL the  

ARCHANGEL 
 

St. Michael the Archangel,  
defend us in  

battle, be our protection against 
the wickedness and snares of the 
devil. May God rebuke him, we  
humbly pray; And do thou, O 

Prince of the Heavenly Host, by 
the Power of God, thrust into 

hell Satan and all the evil spirits 
who wander the earth seeking 

the ruin of souls.  
Amen. 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL  
July 15th thru July 19th . 

Contact DRE Noli Farwell for questions or volunteer-

ing opportunities. We are looking for campers! 

 

 

        CHURCH YARD SALE  
The Yard Sale Committee need’s your support selling 

items during this 3-day event. Set-up will be done July 

31st and August 1st. If you’re interested in lending a hand 

please call Noli Farwell at 831 588-9223. We 

are working on sign ups of a 4-hour shifts, morning or af-

ternoon the weekend of August 2nd through August 4th. 

We are also accepting items to sell!  Please contact Frank 

Barbaro at 677-3621 if you would like to donate items. 

PARISH MISSION STATEMENT 
 

All Saints Catholic Church in Twain Harte and Saint Joseph 
Mission Church in Tuolumne, responding to the Universal Call 
to Holiness and in celebration of the Eucharist is committed to a 

community of fellowship with the help of the Holy Spirit offers its 
gifts, time, and talent to the people of God.  

TRANSPORTATION FOR OLDER ADULTS—Mother Lode Office of  

Catholic Charities contact Margie Miller at (209) 532-7632.  

PASTOR’S MESSAGE      
     This weekend’s readings and the Gos-
pel of Luke refer to the bread and wine 
given as gifts from God, for sustenance, 
for life.  In Paul’s epistle to the Corinthi-
ans, he paraphrases Christ’s, “Eat this…
and drink this… for this is my body and 
this is my blood…do this in remembrance 
of me.”   To “Do this in remembrance” is 

to solidify a tradition into our memories so that it would not be 
forgotten.   We remember forms of repetitions since our school 
days, that help us to remember, such as: practicing math facts 
and mathematical theorems, historical facts, and scientific prin-
ciples and methods.  At the Last Supper, the master and teacher 
enjoins us to repeat this eating and drinking of his body and 
blood, so we would never lose the meaning or the significance 
of how it gives us life, particularly, as we pass this on from one 
generation to another.   
     In the Book of Deuteronomy 6:8 and 11:19 of the Old Testa-
ment, The Lord God enjoins His people to a remembrance and 
practice of His commandments, statutes and decrees as they’re 
about to exit the desert and enter the promised land, and by ob-
serving them, their descendants may have a long life.  The Lord 
actually tells the Israelites to “Drill” them into their children, 
whether busy or at rest.  “Bind” them at their wrist as a sign of 
remembrance, a pendant on their foreheads”.  And in Proverbs 
22:6, “Train up a child in the way he should go, and when he is 
old he will not depart from it.”  Here the Lord our God is help-
ing us to remember, by “binding”, “drilling”, and  “training” of 
our children and our children’s children.  And we do this to re-
member, not lose its purpose through a Tradition.   
    In the second reading St. Paul said, “What I hand on to you, I 
also received from the Lord,” a passing on the Spirit of Truth.  
Jesus said a Master does not share things of his father’s business 
with his slaves, but I am your friend because all that my Father 
gives me I share it with you.  And as we heard last week, Jesus 
said, “He, the Spirit of Truth, Holy Spirit, will guide you to all 
truth…He will take from what is mine and declare it to you, eve-
rything that is mine, from the Father.”   
     In other words, how are we as a people of God, faithful in 
worship, observant to the Commands of God, and the precepts 
of His Church, are we to receive what we have heard and pass it 
onto the next generation?  Are we truly being observant and 
passing on the Faith, as we have received it?  How is it, that 
western society across the globe is becoming more secularized 
and no longer coming to worship at the Holy Sacrifice of the 
Mass?  We’re having fewer priests and more Christians convert-
ing over to NONES, (none of the above religions), not marrying 
and not baptizing.  God knew how complacent and apathetic we 
could become in our comfort zones, that he calls us to 
‘remembrance’, because as we forget, we fail to pass on the 
faith to our children and grandchildren.  As a Eucharistic people 
and the Body of Christ, let us seek ways and means of rejuve-
nating the lifeblood of the Church by being genuine witnesses to 
the Faith…binding, drilling, and training in them, the 
‘remembrance’ of Him who is Lord.  “Train up a child in the 
way he should go, and when he is old he will not depart from 
it.” 
 

PETER’S PENCE COLLECTION  
NEXT WEEK 

Next week, our second collection will be for Peter’s Pence, 

which provides Pope Francis with the funds he needs to 

carry out his charitable works around the world.  The 

proceeds benefit our brothers and sisters on the margins 

of society, including victims of war, oppression, and disasters.  Please be 

generous.  For more information, visit www.usccb.org/peters-pence. 

SAVE THE DATE 
Parish Festival Date is: Saturday, September 21st, 2019.  

Contact the Parish Office for more information. 

PARISH PANTRY 

For the month of May the Parish Pantry served     households—    clients.  The Pantry is in need of the following: assorted 

jams & jellies, corn tortillas, canned tuna, canned meals (chili and ravioli), rice, baked beans and canned chicken(no 

canned string beans, please). Travel sized toiletries (toothbrushes, toothpaste, toilet tissue) are useful for those clients 

who have no home and are “camping out”.  All donations are gratefully accepted.  Thank you 

mailto:office@omnsanct.org
http://www.omnsanct.org/
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